
 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
Week beginning 26th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week, we have come to the end of our learning about The Three Billy Goats Gruff and traditional tales. On 
Thursday, the children completed their final Hot Task of the year and we were so proud of the effort and care that 
they demonstrated with their writing.   
 
In Maths, we have been looking at how another ‘part, whole’ can help us to find number bonds to 5 and 
10. For example, children were given the number 5 in the whole and then one part had 4 in it, they 
then had to find the other part that would make the bond to 5.  
 
There has been so much excitement this week, as we have got closer and closer to our trip to 
Wingham.  We are sure we will have a fantastic day and the children will be enthusiastic to tell you all about it when 
we return! 
 
On Wednesday next week, the nursing team will return to complete the reception height, weight, vision and hearing 
checks for the children that they did not manage to fit in last week.   
 
Finally, as some of you may already know, both Mrs Brown and Mrs Windsor are expecting a baby towards the end of 
the year. This happy news will be shared with the children today. 
 
Important date for your diary: 
EYFS to Year 1 Transition Meeting 
On Monday 17th July, there will be an opportunity for you and your child to come into school and become more familiar 
with life in Year 1.  The session will run from 3.30pm, with a short presentation in the small hall for adults, while the 
children go to their new classroom to enjoy some fun activities. Then, parents will join their children in the classrooms 
and have a chance to talk to the Year 1 staff and ask any questions. A letter to confirm your attendance will follow.   
 
 Dates for your diaries: 

 Friday 7th July – Camp Night 

 Friday 14th July – Summer Fete  

 Wednesday 19th July – Foundation Celebration Event – 2pm (Please look out for the letter this week) 

 Friday 21st July – Staff Development Day (No children in school) 
 
Have a great weekend,  
 
The Foundation Team 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

Next week, we will be learning how to write a recount.  A recount is where we think about 

something that has already happened.   

Can you talk to a grown up at home and recount our trip to Wingham? 

Love from Buzz and Lola 

 

 

 

Love Lola and Buzz 
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